



Football Supporters Group

Meeting Minutes

Date and time:	10 July, 6:30pm
Location:	Think Studio 1 – St Paul's School
Attendance:	Amanda Carter, Janet Payne, Linda Bevin, Matt Hodgins, Craig Norton, Karl McLaren, Lisa Smith
Apologies	Sally Handyside, Paul Carroll, Simone Zylstra, Belinda Merchant, Chris Bevin

Welcome

Confirmation of previous FSG meeting minutes (meeting held on 29 May 2024)

Moved by Janet and seconded by Lisa.

There were no matters arising from the minutes.

President's report

- 120 players registered and confirmed for term 3 football
- Approx 2/3 of the available training shirts were handed out to players. Great feedback from the players on shirt design
- 5 teams confirmed for JTAS
- First game against St Johns

Vice Presidents

- Drafted girls survey result reports with results of two questions to be clarified. Final report will be sent to the school and results shared with committee. **Action: Lisa**
- End-of-year 5-aside football celebration – will organisation a sub-committee to help organise the event. **Action: Lisa**

Treasurers reports

- Nothing to report

General business

Blue Day fundraisers and other activities

- Blue Socks – will order blue socks for Blue Day this week **Action: Amanda**

- A portion of the funds raised will be donated to a charity. Committee to consider a charity (e.g. Queensland Police in honour of Trevor?) *Action - all*
- Raffle of South Hampton signed football jersey (donated by Matt) – 3 tickets for \$10 or run an online raffle? *Action: Lisa to check with Sebastian re online raffle*
- Canteen:
 - Bake sale of blue treats
 - Blue slushie or snow cones. *Action: Craig to contact Snow Cones to find out if they are available to run their snow cone truck on Blue Day*
- Big Freeze MND beanies
- Charlie Wendt will be selecting Player of the Day
- Speakers to stream music *Action: Linda to ask Kellee Green, Head of Music)*

Titans jerseys

- Group discussed various options to use the jerseys to raise funds
- All agreed that running a raffle might not raise a lot of funds and will try to auction them on eBay. *Action: Amanda*

End of year dinner for 1st teams

- Venue to be finalised and will distribute invitations once the restaurant is locked in
Action: Amanda

Canteen

- <https://www.volunteersignup.org/> will be used to coordinate canteen volunteers and activities. *Action: Linda*

Meeting closed at 7.30pm

Next meeting 7 August 6.30pm, Think Studio 1